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Government meets PEPFAR, Stakeholders over SA`s HIV response 
 

Cape Town: Minister of Health, Dr Joe Phaahla will on Thursday, 22 February lead 
the country`s delegation of stakeholders in the health sector to the high-level meeting 
with the global leadership of the United States President's Emergency Plan For AIDS 
Relief (PEPFAR) under the stewardship of Ambassador Dr John Nkengasong to discuss 
the South Africa`s response to HIV/AIDS epidemic to save lives. 
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